
Wednesday, November 
27th 
 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
The winners of the essay contest who will be announcing author, Jennifer 
Nielsen, next week are:  Riley Hanson and Isaiah Boles.  Please 
see Mrs. Snyder today regarding your introduction 
speeches. 
Congratulations to both of you! 
 
NJHS 
There will be a NJHS meeting for current members next Wednesday, 
December 4th at 8:00 a.m. in the LGI.   
 
 
GIRLS BASKETBALL 
Attention any 7th or 8th grade girl that wants to try out for the girls basketball team 
this year:  There will be a short call-out meeting Wednesday, December 4th, after 
school in Mr. Schweitzer's room (705).  The meeting will last until approximately 
4:00 p.m.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please see Mr. Schweitzer for 
information about tryouts. 
   
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!!  
Starting this year, you will be able to scan your cash register receipt for the 
new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed into Clark Middle 
School's account. Please download the free app on your phone and follow the 
directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change 
may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please 
send in all unexpired box tops to school and have your student place them in 
the box in the office. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call 
or email me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoy the break! 
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